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Radius Bank Name Change

Effective February 1st Radius Bank has joined LendingClub. There will be no disruption to
the services or accounts previously provided by Radius. However, you will see rebranding
as a result of this change.

Please feel free to contact the Fund Office if you have any questions or concerns.


https://www.carpentersfund.org/radius-bank-name-change/
https://www.carpentersfund.org/author/necbf-staff/
https://www.carpentersfund.org/radius-bank-name-change/#respond

